Chicago, Illinois 60680-7564

kseimetz@transitchicago.com

KAREN G. SEIMETZ

P.O. Box 7564

TEL 312 681-2900 FAX 312 681-3195

General Counsel



February 4, 2013

David Yerushalmi American Freedom Law Center 3000 Green Road #131098 Ann Arbor, Michigan 48113

RE:

AFDI's Proposed Bus Ads

Dear Mr. Yerushalmi:

In our view, the newest bus ads AFDI submitted to CTA are morally reprehensible-advocating racism, hatred and intolerance of cultural diversity. The City of Chicago was built upon and depends upon that very diversity. Nevertheless, the CTA is also aware that AFDI filed lawsuits against the transit agencies in New York and Washington when they refused or delayed acceptance of similar ads and that AFDI prevailed under the First Amendment of the United States Constitution.

Consequently, the CTA will accept the five proposed ads submitted by AFDI with the changes previously agreed upon, including the removal of the mijihad.us domain name. As indicated in your email dated January 28, please have your client prepare the new artwork and forward it to Titan. As with all other advertisers, AFDI will be required to sign an agreement that it will pay the CTA's costs of defense and indemnify CTA for any copyright/trademark claim.

Very truly yours,

Karen G. Seimetz General Counsel